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TO:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 
 
FROM:  Scott Ney 
 
RE:  2019 Fire Alarm Upgrades at Mill Creek Bid Summary 
 
DATE:  May 23, 2019 
 
Bids were publicly posted on Saturday, March 16, 2019 in the Daily Herald. 
 
On Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 3:45 pm, bids were opened and read aloud for Fire Alarm 
upgrades. 
 
Two (2) bidders responded.  The results are shown below.  The low bidder is highlighted. 
 
The contractors submitting bids were: 
 
  Correct Electric – Sheridan, IL 
  Peak Electric – Bridgeview, IL 
 
Results are as follows: 
 

 
CONTRACTOR 

 
Bid Bond 

2019 
Base Bid MCS 

Total 

Correct Electric X $41,630.00 $41,630.00 

Peak Electric X $48,623.00 $48,623.00 

 
It is my recommendation that Correct Electric be awarded the bid contract for $41,630.00. I also 
recommend including a 5% construction contingency as recommended by CS2 Design Group, 
LLC. The contingency amount of $2,081.50 brings the total project cost to $43,711.50.   

Scott K. Ney 
Director, Facility Operations 

227 N. Fou      227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
630/463-3000 
630/463-3020 
Fax: 630/463-3029 

 






